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BY EMAIL 

July 6, 2022 

Tim Hesselink 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
28th Floor EPCOR Tower 
2000-10423 101 Street NW 
Edmonton, AB T5H 0E8 
Thesselink@epcor.com  

Dear Mr. Hesselink:  

Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (ENGLP) 
Consultation to Review Annual Update to Natural Gas Supply Plan 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0141 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated July 5, 
2022, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of responses to written questions 
from OEB staff and stakeholders from July 11, 2022, to July 15, 2022.  

The OEB grants ENGLP’s request for an extension. ENGLP shall file with the OEB and 
serve all parties its responses to written questions from OEB staff and stakeholders by 
July 15, 2022. Accordingly, the dates for all other procedural steps outlined in the OEB’s 
letter dated May 10, 2022, have also been extended.  

Following the responses to the questions, stakeholders will have an opportunity to 
submit written comments on ENGLP’s GSPs by August 3, 2022. ENGLP will then have 
the opportunity to review the written comments and decide whether to: (i) provide 
written comments in response, and/or (ii) revise its plan and provide a revision 
statement that outlines any changes, together with the rationale for those changes. 
ENGLP shall file its written comments and/or revision statement by August 18, 2022. 

Following the responses and any revisions to the GSP, OEB staff will prepare and file 
its recommendations. As set out in the Framework, following consideration of OEB 
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staff’s recommendations, the OEB may determine that a proceeding is required. Unless 
the OEB decides to hold a hearing to consider any component of the Annual Updates, 
the review process will conclude with OEB staff’s recommendations. 

Yours truly, 

Theodore Antonopoulos  
Vice-President, Applications  

c:  All Parties to EB-2022-0141 
Daniela O’Callaghan, EPCOR Legal Counsel   
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